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Question from Councillor Voss 

In relation to new dumped rubbish protocols, have you had people come to you and explain 
where the rubbish has come from? 

 

Response 

So far we have had two instances of dumping meeting the criteria for the trial process (over 
4m3 and not posing a safety risk) which have been located in South Melbourne and Port 
Melbourne.  The waste was taped at both sites and signage installed.  In both instances 
occupants of a neighbouring property contacted Local Laws and identified the offenders, 
who then retrieved all of the waste. We anticipate more opportunities to deploy the new trial 
process and materials as summer approaches. 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time which were answered at the 
meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


